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Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 6 would kindly like to invite you to our class assembly. This will take place on Thursday 29th 

November 2012 at 2-40pm in the school hall. 

 

After a very successful Kingswood residential trip, the children are keen to share some of their 

memories with you. They are therefore very excited about putting on a special performance just 

for you. 

 

This invitation also goes out to parents of all children in Year 5, as it will be of great interest to 

them when choosing to send their child to Kingswood Adventure centre next year. 

 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Perkins     Mrs Reynolds 

Year 6 Teacher    Head Teacher 
 

 


